## Facing Cancer Together

## Board of Directors

**David Raney** Board President

**John Garner** Board Treasurer

**Anne Bryant**Board Secretary

**Alec Brindle** 

Samatra Doyle

**Cindy Hennessy** 

**Molly Hill** 

**Bryce Fisher** 

**Brian Jaffe** 

**Dan Kronmal** 

**Paul Okerlund** 

## **Our Staff**

Anna Gottlieb, MPA
Mary Nicholas, Phd
Lisa Hubert
Jana Mastrogiovanni
Maddie Ritter, LICSW
Sophie Rice-Sauer
Jackie Tsutakawa



## We are still here for you.

Dear Friend,

We have changed how we deliver our services. We will continue to add more ways to connect. We pivoted quickly, more is coming, and now we need your help.

Support Groups are now online and we are adding several new ones. Virtual Camp Sparkle will serve hundreds of families this summer. Cancer Unwrapped Teen Writing Contest has reached 750 teens. Cancer Happens eLearning program will reach thousands more.

We are giving a voice to all cancer survivors and their families; Dan, a member of our online support groups, shared:

"The online support group was a great example of Cancer Pathways being resourceful during an anxious time. They were able to ensure social distance and communal closeness simultaneously.

This online support group model is a great complement to in-person meetings as it allows involvement over a larger geography and permits more late-stage cancer patients to participate with less fatigue.

It was lightweight enough to lift off during partial quarantine we experienced in March. My wife and kids loved it, as did I. It was a prototype that worked very well, and I imagine it will evolve further to be a key program for Cancer Pathways."

I am so proud of our staff and board for how we have all come together. Please join us in making sure we will continue to be here for our cancer community. Every donation makes a difference; please visit www.cancerpathways.org/donate to make your gift.

Stay safe, healthy and close to your loved ones.

All my best,

Anna

